
MOUNT LAWLEY SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
LANGUAGES PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 

 
Minutes for Meeting held September 7th  2010 
 
Meeting commenced at 7.35pm 
 
 
Apologies – Krista Jordan, Suzie Barnes, Andrea Ko, Nic Beames. 
Attendance – Sondra Tate, Joe Millimaci, Bianca Petale, Letti Ognenis, Anita Chong,  
Lynda Carter, Elaine Van Halen.  
 
Matters arising from last meeting –  
Joe Millimaci  still finalizing process of arrival and departure of Exchange Students. 
Chinese exchange students had a great time and have now returned to China. 
Exchange Students from Italy arriving on the 8th September and a full itinerary has been 
prepared. Copies have been sent to all host families. All children are placed. 
It is suggested by Sondra to have a final lunch on the last Sunday before the exchange 
students leave for the airport in the evening. Seconded by Joe and agreed unanimously by 
all. Sondra to send an email to all host families.  The lunch will be bring a plate and held 
in the Middle School grounds from 10.30am until 1pm on Sunday 19th September. 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
The Treasurer was unable to attend the meeting so a report not given. Sondra to email 
Andrea to make sure one is given at the next meeting. 
 
New Business 
Anita Chong requests funds of $100 to be given to each of the languages staff to fund 
activities during term 4.  All unanimously agree. Sondra to email Andrea Ko about this. 
Joe Millimaci to make a request to the P&C for funds to purchase some much needed 
audio equipment for the Languages Dept. 
Sondra to contact Suzie Barnes to see what is happening regarding the Banners – Joe still 
wanting to purchase some for the Languages Dept. 
 
Meeting closed at 8.55pm 
 
Next meeting –  7.30pm 19th October  2010.  


